Subject: [DIDP] DIDP disclosure request
Date: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 at 2:54:46 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Kevin Murphy
To: didp@icann.org <didp@icann.org>

Hello.

A letter from Maria Del Rosario Guerra, Minister of ICT for the Republic of Colombia, to ICANN's then-CEO Rod
Beckstrom, dated December 3, 2009 and published on the ICANN web site not long thereafter, makes reference to
a letter from Mr Beckstrom dated December 1, 2009.

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/guerra-to-beckstrom-03dec09-en.pdf

While the letter from the minister was published on ICANN's Correspondence page, the original letter from Mr
Beckstrom does not appear to have ever been published by ICANN.

I would like to therefore request, invoking the Documentary Information Disclosure Policy, the following:

1) The letter from Rod Beckstrom to Maria Del Rosario Guerra dated December 1, 2009 (or thereabouts) as
referred to in her December 3 reply.

It seems logical to assume that if the response from the minister was not captured by any of the Defined
Conditions for Non-Disclosure at the time of publication then the original letter should not be captured either,
almost five years later.

Many thanks,

Kevin Murphy

Domain Incite

Contact

Inditter: @Domainincite

Skype: Domainlincite

Facebook: facebook.com/domainincite





